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BEMC ACCEPTING BRIGHT IDEAS GRANT APPLICATIONS FROM TEACHERS 
 

Supply, N.C. (March 30, 2021) – Local educators can apply for a Bright Ideas grant from Brunswick 

Electric Membership Corporation (BEMC) starting on April 1. The grants, offered annually to teachers to 

bring creative classroom learning projects to life, support innovative projects that energize classroom 

learning and enhance student success. Educators can learn more and apply online at 

www.ncbrightideas.com. 

“As students and teachers face the challenges of the past year, we’re pleased to continue our long 

history of supporting them with grants that fulfill needs in local classrooms,” said Scott Thomas, VP, 

Corporate Services of BEMC. “As a community-focused organization, we are committed to building a 

brighter future for our students and our region, and we encourage all educators with ‘bright ideas’ to 

submit an application.”  

BEMC expects to award $32,000 in Bright Ideas grants this year to K-12 teachers across its service area 

in Brunswick and Columbus counties. Grants of up to $2,500 are available in all subject areas, and 

teachers can apply individually or as a team.  

Applications will be accepted April 1 through Sept. 15, 2021. Teachers who submit their application by 

the early bird deadline of Aug. 15 will be entered to win one of five $100 Visa gift cards.  

To apply, teachers must include a budget; explain the implementation, goals, creative elements and 

evaluation of the project; and have approval from their school’s principal. Applications will be judged 

through a competitive evaluation process, with judges looking for projects that feature inventive and 

creative approaches to learning. Grant-writing tips can be found at www.ncbrightideas.com.  

For more than 25 years, BEMC has joined North Carolina’s 26 electric cooperatives in offering Bright 

Ideas grants to teachers. Since the program began in 1994, educators statewide have received more 

than $13.6 million in Bright Ideas grant funding, and more than 2.7 million North Carolina students have 

participated in close to 13,000 Bright Ideas-funded projects.   

### 

 BEMC is a locally owned and operated not-for-profit corporation. It is the second largest electric 

cooperative in North Carolina and serves more than 98,000 meter locations in Brunswick, Columbus, 

and parts of Bladen and Robeson counties. Founded in 1939, BEMC has a longstanding commitment to 
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the communities it serves, providing support for a wide variety of activities that contribute to the 

quality of life for all citizens. 


